
 

 

 

 

 

 

R E S O L UT I O N  N o .   

OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF NEVADA 

RESOLUTION APPROVING EXECUTION OF THE 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES CONTRACT WITH ALAN SCOTT 
KELLERMANN, M.D. TO SERVE AS THE ACTING PUBLIC 
HEALTH OFFICER AND ACTING REGISTRAR FOR THE 
COUNTY OF NEVADA FOR THE MAXIMUM AMOUNT OF 
$242,400 FOR THE TERM OF JANUARY 12, 2021 THROUGH 
DECEMBER 31, 2021 

 
WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors of each county is required to appoint a physician 

that is in good standing and meets the qualifications of a county health officer as set forth in 
Health and Safety Code Section 101005 to serve as the County’s Health Officer; and 

 
WHEREAS, on December 30, 2020, per Purchasing Contract Number PESO4156, the 

Nevada County Purchasing Agent authorized the execution of a Professional Services Contract 
between the County of Nevada and Alan Scott Kellermann, M.D. in the amount of $7,200 for the 
contract term January 1, 2021 through January 11, 2021, to serve as the Acting Public Health 
Officer and Acting Registrar for the County of Nevada; and 

 
WHEREAS, the parties wish to enter into a professional services contract with Dr. 

Kellermann to provide approximately thirty-two (32) hours per week and to continue to serve as 
the Acting Public Health Officer and Acting Registrar for the County of Nevada. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED by the Board of Supervisors of the 

County of Nevada, State of California that the Professional Services Contract by and between the 
County and Alan Scott Kellermann, M.D. for the provision of Public Health Officer and Registrar 
services for the term of January 12, 2021 through December 31, 2021 in the maximum amount of 
$242,400 be and is hereby approved in substantially the form attached hereto, and that the Chair 
of the Board of Supervisors be and is hereby authorized to execute the Contract on behalf of the 
County of Nevada. 

 
Funds to be disbursed from accounts 1589-40101-492-1101/521520 and 1589-40107-492- 

7000/521520 and 1589-40107-492-7119/521520. 


